The University of Helsinki hereby conveys its warmest congratulations to

the Kazan Federal University

on the occasion of the 210th anniversary.

The close and active co-operation between our two universities has
continued for years and the University of Helsinki remains deeply
committed to furthering this valuable relationship.

May the Kazan Federal University continue to have every success in the
future.

Helsinki, November 7th, 2014
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/ Jukka Kola
Rector



